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MHSA Community Planning Process  

SUMMIT 
Adult & Older Adult Systems of Care 

Wednesday, December 7, 2016  
8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  

 

Bauer Building,  Thomson Conference Rooms  
137 N. Cottonwood St. Woodland 

 
Lunch will be provided; please RSVP if possible to:  

MHSA@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8537. 

The purpose of this Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Summit is to inform community 
stakeholders of the findings from recent focus groups, surveys and key informant interviews 
regarding MHSA-funded programs, in order that stakeholders interested in the Children’s and 
Transition-Age Youth Systems of Care can share ideas and suggestions for programs to be 
included in the MHSA Three-Year Program and Expenditure Plan for Fiscal Years 2017-2020, 
primarily in the Community Services & Supports (CSS) and Prevention and Early Intervention 
(PEI) components.  This new plan is the focus of our MHSA Community Planning Process. 
 
 

Yolo County Health and Human Services Agency 
 Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Staff invites you to attend 

For a list of all  meetings associated with the MHSA Community Planning Process for the new Three-Year Plan visit:  
http://www.yolocounty.org/health-human-services/agency-information/mental-health-services-act-mhsa 


